
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools   
 
SUBJECT: PRESENTATION: A PROPOSED STEM-BASED PARTNERSHIP 

BETWEEN UTPB AND ECISD 
 
DATE: January 23, 2018 
 

 
A representative from UTPB will present a proposal to build a K-16 T-STEM pipeline 
between UTPB and ECISD. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

******************** 
 

No specific action required. 
 

******************** 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Respectfully Submitted,  
                                                             

Tom Crowe                     
Superintendent of Schools       


